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Desperately Seeking Europe Susan Stern 2003 Europe? What is it? A land mass
(plus a few islands) which stretches from Portugal to the Russian Urals? Or at
least up to the Turkish Bosporus? Or (still) just to the German border? A
continent with a common history? A common language, culture, religion? A common
anything? This book is collection of original contributions solicited by the
Alfred Herrrhausen Society for International Dialogue. The Herrhausen Society
was set up in 1992 by Deutsche Bank and provides a forum for examining socially
relevant issues, identifying the problems and discussing their possible
solutions. Authors include: Josef Ackermann, Ulrich Beck, Matthias Berninger,
Ralf Dahrendorf, Patrik Cox, Ismael Cem, Laszlo Foldenyi; Rabbi David
J.Goldberg, Adolf Muschg, Chenjerai Hove, Sergei Karaganow, Tommy Koh, Noelle
Lenoir; Ma Canrong; Cees Noteboom; Joseph Nye; Yasar Huri Ozturk; Jiri Pehe;
Richard Perle; Andrej Plesu; Michael Portillo; Avi Primor; Gunther Verheugen;
Ilija Trojanow; Slavenka Drakulic; Janusz Reiter; Peter Ruzicka; Michael
Walzer; Jean-Claude Trichet; Friedrich Kardinal Wetter; Ernst-Ludwig Winnacker;
Vaira Vike-Freiberga; William Wallace; Robert Weinberg; Valery Giscard
d'Estaing; Romano Prodi; Jacques Le Goff; Throw out the word 'Europe' to most
members of the European Union, and they will assume you are talking about their
exclusive club of fifteen-about-to-become-twenty-five-plus countries. Most
members of the EU, that is, but not all. Someone from the U.K. will likely
think you are referring to the countries across the Channel - some of which may
belong to the Union, some not, but my goodness, what's the difference? Europe someone from a wannabe EU country, or even an about-to-be one, especially from
a country situated in middle, or central, or eastern - uh - Europe? - will
hardly think of Europe as synonymous with the European Union.After all, they
too are Europeans, even though they don't belong to the EU. Or are they? The
rest of the world - the Americas, Africa, Asia, Australasia - thinks they are,
it's mainly EU members who don't. Indeed, it's the rest of the world which
provides a European identity to the people from the bits of Europe beyond the
EU (Michael Portillo). Europe - for the Norwegians or the Swiss, the question
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doesn't even present itself. They know they're Europeans, and so, funnily
enough, do the bona-fide members of the European Union. Desperately Seeking
Europe is a roadmap which contains 36 contributions from international
politicians, sociologists, economists and renowned writers, all of whom have
their own opinions on what Europe is, was, will be or should be - as the case
may be. The book presents a mosaic of provocative views, in some cases at odds
with each other, in others, surprisingly similar, but often for quite different
reasons. A fascinating read!
International Handbook of Universities International Association of
Universities 1998 The Handbook, now in its 15th edition, is the only official
guide to universities throughout the world. The information is truly
authoritative, based on data collected by the International Association of
Universities from official information supplied by national education bodies
and the institutions themselves. It is the most comprehensive reference of its
kind, available with information and statistics on courses of study, fees,
personnel, and so on from over 6,000 universities in over 170
countries.Listings include: -- Full address details, including e-mail and World
Wide Web addresses -- Names of key personnel -- administrative and academic -General description and history -- Special facilities -- Information on fees -Admission requirements -- Degrees and diplomas offered -- Academic year dates - Language instruction -- Links with other universities -- Description of
academic divisions with number of staff and students per faculty.
On the Revolutions of Heavenly Spheres Nicolaus Copernicus 2010-08-27 The
Ptolemaic system of the universe, with the earth at the center, had held sway
since antiquity as authoritative in philosophy, science, and church teaching.
Following his observations of the heavenly bodies, Nicolaus Copernicus
(1473-1543) abandoned the geocentric system for a heliocentric model, with the
sun at the center. His remarkable work, On the Revolutions of Heavenly Spheres,
stands as one of the greatest intellectual revolutions of all time, and
profoundly influenced, among others, Galileo and Sir Isaac Newton.
Why I Believed Kenneth W. Daniels 2008-12-01 This is a story of a true
Christian who believed for nearly three decades, having grown up the son of
evangelical missionary parents, later becoming a missionary himself. Yet he
slowly lost his faith and now no longer holds it. In this part-autobiography,
part-expose, Ken traces his journey from evangelical missionary to secular
humanist while remaining part of a committed Christian family. He looks back at
a number of reasons he remained a believer for over a decade after his initial
doubts began at university, critically evaluating each one in a separate
chapter. Whether or not you agree with Ken's conclusions, you will find his
journey and his reasons for taking it fascinating and informative. You will end
up better understanding, if not appreciating, the mind of apostates whose
desire is to follow the evidence wherever it leads.
Forbidden Knowledge Roger Shattuck 1997 An examination of the meaning of moral
responsibility in literature and our everday lives suggests that we live in a
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violated world that dismisses taboos
L'avènement du troisième millénaire Rolando Cohen 2020-06-17 L’humanité doit
dépasser son chaos mental intrinsèque à sa nature ou disparaître. Deux mondes
parallèles liés à la terre forment leurs élus. Des forces surnaturelles sèment
la destruction. Quant sera-t-il du destin de l’humanité ? À PROPOS DE L'AUTEUR
Rolando Cohen est né en Égypte en 1953. Sa famille fut expulsée en 1956 et
émigra en France. Après plus de 40 ans de vie professionnelle et familiale, une
vision du monde lui apparut afin de délivrer un message universel : les mondes
parallèles à la terre sont une réalité. Il trouva à Amboise son guide spirituel
d’un de ces mondes qui lui donna des indications afin d’écrire l’histoire et de
la délivrer au plus grand nombre.
Thought Experiments Roy A. Sorensen 1998 This text analyses a variety of
thought experiments, and explores what they are, how they work, and what their
positive and negative aspects are. It also sets the theory within an
evolutionary framework of advances in experimental psychology.
The Hebrew Bible: A Translation with Commentary (Vol. Three-Volume Set) Robert
Alter 2018-12-18 A landmark event: the complete Hebrew Bible in the awardwinning translation that delivers the stunning literary power of the original.
A masterpiece of deep learning and fine sensibility, Robert Alter’s translation
of the Hebrew Bible, now complete, reanimates one of the formative works of our
culture. Capturing its brilliantly compact poetry and finely wrought,
purposeful prose, Alter renews the Old Testament as a source of literary power
and spiritual inspiration. From the family frictions of Genesis and King
David’s flawed humanity to the serene wisdom of Psalms and Job’s incendiary
questioning of God’s ways, these magnificent works of world literature resonate
with a startling immediacy. Featuring Alter’s generous commentary, which
quietly alerts readers to the literary and historical dimensions of the text,
this is the definitive edition of the Hebrew Bible.
Space and Time in Contemporary Physics Moritz Schlick 1920
The Answer to Moscow's Bible Richard Wurmbrand 1975
Dialogue Concerning the Two Chief World Systems Galileo 2001-10-02 Galileo’s
Dialogue Concerning the Two Chief World Systems, published in Florence in 1632,
was the most proximate cause of his being brought to trial before the
Inquisition. Using the dialogue form, a genre common in classical philosophical
works, Galileo masterfully demonstrates the truth of the Copernican system over
the Ptolemaic one, proving, for the first time, that the earth revolves around
the sun. Its influence is incalculable. The Dialogue is not only one of the
most important scientific treatises ever written, but a work of supreme clarity
and accessibility, remaining as readable now as when it was first published.
This edition uses the definitive text established by the University of
California Press, in Stillman Drake’s translation, and includes a Foreword by
Albert Einstein and a new Introduction by J. L. Heilbron.
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Intelligent Systems, Technologies and Applications Sabu M. Thampi 2019-02-23
This book explores and discusses various aspects of intelligent systems
technologies and their applications. It constitutes the thoroughly refereed
post-conference proceedings of the 4th International Symposium on Intelligent
Systems Technologies and Applications (ISTA’18), September 19-22, 2018,
Bangalore, India. All submissions were evaluated on the basis of their
significance, novelty, and technical quality. This book contains 20 papers
selected for presentation at the Symposium. The book is chiefly intended for,
and offers a valuable resource for, researchers and scientists engaged in
various fields involving intelligent systems.
Galileo and the Conflict between Religion and Science Gregory W. Dawes
2016-01-22 For more than 30 years, historians have rejected what they call the
‘warfare thesis’ – the idea that there is an inevitable conflict between
religion and science – insisting that scientists and believers can live in
harmony. This book disagrees. Taking as its starting point the most famous of
all such conflicts, the Galileo affair, it argues that religious and scientific
communities exhibit very different attitudes to knowledge. Scripturally based
religions not only claim a source of knowledge distinct from human reason. They
are also bound by tradition, insist upon the certainty of their beliefs, and
are resistant to radical criticism in ways in which the sciences are not. If
traditionally minded believers perceive a clash between what their faith tells
them and the findings of modern science, they may well do what the Church
authorities did in Galileo’s time. They may attempt to close down the science,
insisting that the authority of God’s word trumps that of any ‘merely human’
knowledge. Those of us who value science must take care to ensure this does not
happen.
Bulletin signalétique 1975
Intuition in Science and Mathematics H. Fischbein 2006-04-11 In writing the
present book I have had in mind the following objectives: - To propose a
theoretical, comprehensive view of the domain of intuition. - To identify and
organize the experimental findings related to intuition scattered in a wide
variety of research contexts. - To reveal the educational implications of the
idea, developed for science and mathematics education. Most of the existing
monographs in the field of intuition are mainly concerned with theoretical
debates - definitions, philosophical attitudes, historical considerations.
(See, especially the works of Wild (1938), of Bunge (1 962) and of Noddings and
Shore (1 984).) A notable exception is the book by Westcott (1968), which
combines theoretical analyses with the author’s own experimental studies. But,
so far, no attempt has been made to identify systematically those findings,
spread throughout the research literature, which could contribute to the
deciphering of the mechanisms of intuition. Very often the relevant studies do
not refer explicitly to intuition. Even when this term is used it occurs,
usually, as a self-evident, common sense term.
Genesis Robert Alter 1997 A new translation of the first book of the Bible
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honors meanings and literary strategies of the ancient Hebrew language, while
bringing the stories together in a narrative format that makes it read more
like a fully integrated book
The Demons of Science Friedel Weinert 2016-05-19 This book is the first allencompassing exploration of the role of demons in philosophical and scientific
thought experiments. In Part I, the author explains the importance of thought
experiments in science and philosophy. Part II considers Laplace’s Demon, whose
claim is that the world is completely deterministic. Part III introduces
Maxwell’s Demon, who - by contrast - experiences a world that is probabilistic
and indeterministic. Part IV explores Nietzsche’s thesis of the cyclic and
eternal recurrence of events. In each case a number of philosophical
consequences regarding determinism and indeterminism, the arrows of time, the
nature of the mind and free will are said to follow from the Demons’s
worldviews. The book investigates what these Demons - and others - can and
cannot tell us about our world.
The Contemporary Christian John Stott 1995-03-17 Christianity Today 1994
Critics Choice Award winner 1993 Christian Booksellers Association/Europe Book
of the Year Award winner People today reject Christianity not because they
think it is false but because they believe it is irrelevant. John Stott knows
otherwise. In this book he challenges all of us to move with the times while
standing firmly on the truth of God's Word. "To be 'contemporary' is to live in
the present," Stott writes. "To be a 'contemporary Christian,' however, is to
ensure that our present is enriched both by our knowledge of the past and by
our expectation of the future." The challenge, then, is to be both conservative
and radical--conservative in guarding God's revelation and radical in applying
that revelation to the realities of the contemporary world: space travel,
homelessness, genetic engineering, pollution, war, health care, gang violence,
education and more. Opening our eyes to the Word and the world, Stott shows how
Christianity can speak effectively and relevantly to the contemporary world. He
includes chapters on the human paradox, authentic freedom, mind and emotions,
evangelism and social action, the pastoral ideal and dimensions of renewal. For
those familiar with Stott, The Contemporary Christian is a "must-read" book.
For those who have not yet benefited from his insight and passion, The
Contemporary Christian affords the perfect opportunity to get acquainted with
one of the most widely read and respected Christian thinkers at work today.
The Controversy on the Comets of 1618 1961
The Illustrated World's Religions Huston Smith 1995-08-18 Retaining all the
beloved qualities of Huston Smith's classic The Religions of Man and the
current fully revised and updated The World's Religions, this stunning
pictorial presentation refines the text to its wonderful essentials. In
detailed, absorbing, richly illustrated, and highly readable chapters on
Hinduism, Buddhism, Confucianism, Taoism, Islam, Judaism, Christianity and
primal religions, we find refreshing and fascinating presentations of both the
differences and the similarities among the worldwide religious traditions. The
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approach is at once classic and contemporary, retaining all the empathy,
eloquence and erudition that millions of readers love about the earlier
editions, while being edited and designed for a contemporary general
readership. This delightful marriage of winsome text and remarkable pictures
vividly brings to life the scope and vision of Huston Smith's expertise and
insight.
The Arabic Freud Omnia El Shakry 2017-08-29 The first in-depth look at how
postwar thinkers in Egypt mapped the intersections between Islamic discourses
and psychoanalytic thought In 1945, psychologist Yusuf Murad introduced an
Arabic term borrowed from the medieval Sufi philosopher and mystic Ibn
‘Arabi—al-la-shu‘ur—as a translation for Sigmund Freud’s concept of the
unconscious. By the late 1950s, Freud’s Interpretation of Dreams had been
translated into Arabic for an eager Egyptian public. In The Arabic Freud, Omnia
El Shakry challenges the notion of a strict divide between psychoanalysis and
Islam by tracing how postwar thinkers in Egypt blended psychoanalytic theories
with concepts from classical Islamic thought in a creative encounter of ethical
engagement. Drawing on scholarly writings as well as popular literature on
self-healing, El Shakry provides the first in-depth examination of
psychoanalysis in Egypt and reveals how a new science of psychology—or “science
of the soul,” as it came to be called—was inextricably linked to Islam and
mysticism. She explores how Freudian ideas of the unconscious were crucial to
the formation of modern discourses of subjectivity in areas as diverse as
psychology, Islamic philosophy, and the law. Founding figures of Egyptian
psychoanalysis, she shows, debated the temporality of the psyche, mystical
states, the sexual drive, and the Oedipus complex, while offering startling
insights into the nature of psychic life, ethics, and eros. This provocative
and insightful book invites us to rethink the relationship between
psychoanalysis and religion in the modern era. Mapping the points of
intersection between Islamic discourses and psychoanalytic thought, it
illustrates how the Arabic Freud, like psychoanalysis itself, was elaborated
across the space of human difference.
Sidereus Nuncius, or The Sidereal Messenger Galileo Galilei 2016-01-19 Galileo
Galilei’s Sidereus Nuncius is arguably the most dramatic scientific book ever
published. It announced new and unexpected phenomena in the heavens, “unheard
of through the ages,” revealed by a mysterious new instrument. Galileo had
ingeniously improved the rudimentary “spyglasses” that appeared in Europe in
1608, and in the autumn of 1609 he pointed his new instrument at the sky,
revealing astonishing sights: mountains on the moon, fixed stars invisible to
the naked eye, individual stars in the Milky Way, and four moons around the
planet Jupiter. These discoveries changed the terms of the debate between
geocentric and heliocentric cosmology and helped ensure the eventual acceptance
of the Copernican planetary system. Albert Van Helden’s beautifully rendered
and eminently readable translation is based on the Venice 1610 edition’s
original Latin text. An introduction, conclusion, and copious notes place the
book in its historical and intellectual context, and a new preface, written by
Van Helden, highlights recent discoveries in the field, including the detection
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of a forged copy of Sidereus Nuncius, and new understandings about the
political complexities of Galileo’s work.
Unsolved Problems in Special and General Relativity Florentin Smarandache
(Chief Editor), Fu Yuhua and Zhao Fengjuan (Vice-Chief Editors) 2013
ANCIENT ASTRONOMERS AVENI A 1995-06-17 Includes the development of astronomy in
the Islamic empire, Asia, Africa, Mesoamerica, North America, the Andes, and
Oceania.
The Quantum Hall Effect Benoît Douçot 2006-01-20 The Poincaré Seminar is held
twice a year at the Institut Henri Poincaré in Paris. The goal of this seminar
is to provide up-to-date information about general topics of great interest in
physics. Both the theoretical and experimental results are covered, with some
historical background. Particular care is devoted to the pedagogical nature of
the presentation. This volume is devoted to the quantum Hall effect. After a
historical and general presentation by Nobel prize winner Klaus von Klitzing,
discoverer of this effect, the volume proceeds with reviews on the mathematics
and physics of both the integer and fractional case. It includes up to date
presentations of the tunneling and metrology experiments related to the quantum
Hall effect. It will serve the community of physicists and mathematicians at
professional or graduate student level.
Expounding the Mathematical Seed. Vol. 1: The Translation Agathe Keller
2006-06-22 In the 5th century, the Indian mathematician Aryabhata wrote a small
but famous work on astronomy in 118 verses called the Aryabhatiya. Its second
chapter gives a summary of Hindu mathematics up to that point, and 200 years
later, the Indian astronomer Bhaskara glossed that chapter. This volume is a
literal English translation of Bhaskara’s commentary complete with an
introduction.
The Shaky Game Arthur Fine 2009-02-25 In this new edition, Arthur Fine looks at
Einstein's philosophy of science and develops his own views on realism. A new
Afterword discusses the reaction to Fine's own theory. "What really led
Einstein . . . to renounce the new quantum order? For those interested in this
question, this book is compulsory reading."—Harvey R. Brown, American Journal
of Physics "Fine has successfully combined a historical account of Einstein's
philosophical views on quantum mechanics and a discussion of some of the
philosophical problems associated with the interpretation of quantum theory
with a discussion of some of the contemporary questions concerning realism and
antirealism. . . . Clear, thoughtful, [and] well-written."—Allan Franklin,
Annals of Science "Attempts, from Einstein's published works and unpublished
correspondence, to piece together a coherent picture of 'Einstein realism.'
Especially illuminating are the letters between Einstein and fellow realist
Schrödinger, as the latter was composing his famous 'Schrödinger-Cat'
paper."—Nick Herbert, New Scientist "Beautifully clear. . . . Fine's analysis
is penetrating, his own results original and important. . . . The book is a
splendid combination of new ways to think about quantum mechanics, about
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realism, and about Einstein's views of both."—Nancy Cartwright, Isis
Intelligent Systems Technologies and Applications Sabu M. Thampi 2017-10-20
This book constitutes the thoroughly refereed post-conference proceedings of
the third International Symposium on Intelligent Systems Technologies and
Applications (ISTA’17), September 13-16, 2017, Manipal, Karnataka, India. All
submissions were evaluated on the basis of their significance, novelty, and
technical quality. This proceedings contains 34 papers selected for
presentation at the Symposium.
I am Not a Brain Markus Gabriel 2017-09-18 Many consider the nature of human
consciousness to be one of the last great unsolved mysteries. Why should the
light turn on, so to speak, in human beings at all? And how is the electrical
storm of neurons under our skull connected with our consciousness? Is the self
only our brain's user interface, a kind of stage on which a show is performed
that we cannot freely direct? In this book, philosopher Markus Gabriel
challenges an increasing trend in the sciences towards neurocentrism, a notion
which rests on the assumption that the self is identical to the brain. Gabriel
raises serious doubts as to whether we can know ourselves in this way. In a
sharp critique of this approach, he presents a new defense of the free will and
provides a timely introduction to philosophical thought about the self – all
with verve, humor, and surprising insights. Gabriel criticizes the scientific
image of the world and takes us on an eclectic journey of self-reflection by
way of such concepts as self, consciousness, and freedom, with the aid of Kant,
Schopenhauer, and Nagel but also Dr. Who, The Walking Dead, and Fargo.
Te Hāhi Mihinare | The Māori Anglican Church Hirini Kaa 2020-09-12 The arrival
of the Anglican Church with its claims to religious power was soon followed by
British imperial claims to temporal power. Political, legal, economic and
social institutions were designed to be the bastions of control across the
British Empire. However, they were also places of contestation and engagement
at a local and national level, and this was true of New Zealand. Māori culture
was constantly capable of adaptation in the face of changing contexts. This
ground-breaking book explores the emergence of Te Hāhi Mihinare – the Māori
Anglican Church. Anglicanism, brought to New Zealand by English missionaries in
1814, was made widely known by Māori evangelists, as iwi adapted the religion
to make it their own. The ways in which Mihinare (Māori Anglicans) engaged with
the settler Anglican Church in New Zealand and created their own unique Church
casts light on the broader question of how Māori interacted with and
transformed European culture and institutions. Hirini Kaa vividly describes the
quest for a Māori Anglican bishop, the translation into te reo of the prayer
book, and the development of a distinctive Māori Anglican ministry for today’s
world. Te Hāhi Mihinare uncovers a rich history that enhances our understanding
of New Zealand’s past.
Quantum Field Theory and the Standard Model Matthew D. Schwartz 2013-12-15
Modern introduction to quantum field theory for graduates, providing intuitive,
physical explanations supported by real-world applications and homework
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problems.
The Year in Television, 2008 Vincent Terrace 2009-06-08 In 2008, the broadcast
networks, cable channels and syndication produced nearly 1,100 new and
continuing entertainment programs—the most original productions in one year
since the medium first took hold in 1948. This reference book covers all the
first run entertainment programs broadcast over the airwaves and on cable from
January 1 through December 31, 2008, including series, specials, miniseries,
made-for-television movies, pilot films, Internet series and specialized series
(those broadcast on gay and lesbian channels). Alphabetically arranged entries
provide storylines, performer/character casts, production credits,
day/month/year broadcast dates, type, length, network(s), and review excerpts.
The Satanic Bible Nolan Aljaddou 2019-01-08 The handbook of Freemasonry.
Conjectures and Refutations Karl Popper 2014-05-01 Conjectures and Refutations
is one of Karl Popper's most wide-ranging and popular works, notable not only
for its acute insight into the way scientific knowledge grows, but also for
applying those insights to politics and to history. It provides one of the
clearest and most accessible statements of the fundamental idea that guided his
work: not only our knowledge, but our aims and our standards, grow through an
unending process of trial and error.
Psychogenesis and the History of Science Jean Piaget 1989 Translated from the
French edition, 1983. An attempt to find the most fundamental laws of cognitive
development operative in all forms of acquiring knowledge, from the first
mental constructions to the most advanced levels of modern scientific endeavor.
No bibliography. Annotation copyright Book New"
Foucault’s Strata and Fields Maren Kusch 2012-12-06 In recent years, a large
number of books and articles on Foucault has been published. Almost all of the
book-size studies are expository and introductory. Indeed, there seems to be no
other modern philosopher with reference to whom a comparable
numberofintroductionshavebeen produced in such a short period. Most ofthe
articles too provide over views, rather than critical assessments or rational
reconstructions, even though there existsby now a small numberoffine papers
also inthe two latter genres. Moreover, more often than not, writers on
Foucault approach his work as part and parcel of so-called "postmodern" philo
sophy. They concentrate on topics like the "death of the subject", the relation
ofFoucault's work to. Derrida or Habermas, or its significance for postmodern
art and culture. Without wanting to deny the merits, either of introductory
exposi tions, or ofstudies that read Foucault as a postmodern thinker, it seems
to me that these received perspectives have tended to leave central areas and
aspects ofFoucault's work somewhat underexposed. As I see it, the most
important of these areas are such as would suggest reading Fou cault from the
vantage point of recent developments in the philosophy, sociology and history
of science.
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Autophagy Daniel Klionsky 2003-12-15 Starting in the early 1970s, a type of
programmed cell death called apoptosis began to receive attention. Over the
next three decades, research in this area continued at an accelerated rate. In
the early 1990s, a second type of programmed cell death, autophagy, came into
focus. Autophagy has been studied in mammalian cells for many years. The recen
Albert Einstein’s Special Theory of Relativity Arthur I. Miller 1997-11-25 An
analysis of one of the three great papers Einstein published in 1905, each of
which was to alter forever the field it dealt with. The second of these papers,
"On the Electrodynamics of Moving Bodies", established what Einstein sometimes
referred to as the "so-called Theory of Relativity". Miller uses the paper to
provide a window on the intense intellectual struggles of physicists in the
first decade of the 20th century: the interplay between physical theory and
empirical data; the fiercely held notions that could not be articulated clearly
or verified experimentally; the great intellectual investment in existing
theories, data, and interpretations - and associated intellectual inertia - and
the drive to the long-sought-for unification of the sciences. Since its
original publication, this book has become a standard reference and sourcebook
for the history and philosophy of science; however, it can equally well serve
as a text on twentieth-century philosophy.
Dentists Mary Meinking 2020-08 Open wide! Dentists care for people's teeth.
Give readers the inside scoop on what it's like to be a dentist. Readers will
learn what dentists do, the tools they use, and how people get this exciting
job.
Man a Machine ; And, Man a Plant Julien Offray de La Mettrie 1994 A modern
translation of the complete texts of the pioneering L'Homme Machine and L'Homme
Plante in which La Mettrie (1709-1751) argued that man, like other animals an
evolutionary product of nature, is a machine, controlled by neurological
mechanisms in the brain. Also contains translations of the Advertisement and La
Mettrie's dedication for L'Homme Machine. Not indexed. Paper edition (unseen),
$7.95. Annotation copyright by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
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